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Tally Lake District and Supervisor’s Offices to Co-Locate 
 
 

The Tally Lake District Office and the Supervisor’s Office of the Flathead National Forest will 
be co-located in one office building on Stillwater Road, immediately south of the new Glacier 
High School, in Kalispell, by the end of next year.  
 
An award was recently made to Goldberg Properties of Denver, Colorado for leased office and 
warehouse space, wareyard and a parking area. Goldberg Properties’ proposal provided the best 
overall value and best met the needs set forth by the Forest Service.  Goldberg Properties 
secured a lease with the State of Montana for the property on which the facility will be 
constructed.   
 
Thirteen proposals were received after more than 60 solicitation packages were mailed to 
potential bidders.   
 
Tally Lake District Ranger Lisa Krueger said, “I’m pleased with the location of our new leased 
office.  The co-location will provide some cost savings and will provide opportunities to share 
resources and services between the district and the supervisor’s office.” 
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